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An exciting new year for the NRHyA

“I hope to see

many of you at

the 2017 NRHA

Winter

Meeting.”

N R H y A  P R E S I D E N T M O R G A N  K N E R R

With it being only the second month of the new year many of us are
still working on our new years resolutions. If you have a resolution to
be a better leader or maybe you want to try something different this year,
all while meeting new people, then I have an idea for you. This month
we have our second annual youth leadership development workshop at
the 2017 NRHA Winter Meeting. This year the Winter Meeting is in
Fort Worth, Texas where we hope for it to be even more influential and
as successful as last year.
This will be our new officer team’s first time working together and

getting to really know one another. I am excited to start working with
them and really getting to know my fellow officers. Our team will be
discussing our own ideas and goals for this year and we would love to
hear all of your ideas. It will be two days full of games, leadership, getting
to know one another, and lots of fun. We will learn the qualities that it
takes to be a great leader which is something that anyone can use. We
will also be attending the NRHA banquet where we will celebrate all the
hard work of our industry’s top riders in 2016.
Again, our officer team would love to hear your ideas for the NRHyA

and we would love to get to know more of you. I hope to see many of
you at the 2017 NRHA Winter Meeting!

Morgan Knerr

Morgan Knerr


